WalIingford-lngo, Gail —

From: Nina Vetter <nvetter@pwmd-co.us>

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 2:16 PM

To: Wallingford-Ingo, Gail

Cc: Harley Gifford

Subject: Re: BOCC ACTION LETTER - 1041 2019-003

Good afternoon,

The Pueblo West Metro District Board has submitted a letter itemizing its concerns regarding the Black Hills
1041 permit application. Pursuant to your request for further information, the remaining concerns that the Board
has includes the fact that there have been no negotiations regarding the purchase of a lot owned by PWMD for
the placement of a substation, and additionally there have been no negotiations or discussions regarding
approving an expanded easement area for the purposes of the transmission line within PWMD.

Thanks
Nina

On Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 4:48 PM Wallingford-Ingo, Gail <gailwi@pueblocounty.us> wrote:

Hello Ms. Vetter:

Comments need to be provided in writing to me by December 23, 2019. The permit was continued to January 9, 2020.

Please let me know if you should have any additional questions.
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Notice: All information, including emails, submitted to Pueblo County Department of Planning and Development is considered
public record and is therefore available for public review.

From: Nina Vetter [mailto:nvetter@pwmd-co.us]

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Wallingford-Ingo, Gail <gailwi@pueblocounty.us>; Harley Gifford <hgifford@pwmd-co.us>
Subject: Re: BOCC ACTION LETTER - 1041 2019-003

When are the comments due back and when is the next hearing regarding this matter?

Thanks
Nina

On Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 11:36 AM Salazar, Louella <Salazar@pueblocounty.us> wrote:

Hello! Please find attached the action letter from the December 12, 2019 Board of County Commissioners’
meeting regarding the following land use case:

e 1041 Permit No. 2019-003, Black Hills Energy

Please make sure to retain a copy for your files. If you should have any questions, please contact Gail
Wallingford-Ingo at gailwi@pueblocounty.us directly. Have a great weekend!
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